Smoky Mountain Deanery CCW Spring 2021

For the first time since March 2020, the Smoky Mountain Deanery met in person for their spring

general meeting on May 1, 2021, at Our Lady of Fatima in Alcoa.

Six of the nine active affiliates were in attendance. The membership accepted the nominating

committee's slate of officers and Michelle Peckham, Mary Cooper, Elisa Santina and Ilene

Rainwater was elected for a second term.

Most of the affiliates have begun meeting, in person, with their membership.

In the next couple months most will be doing the Baby Bottle program to benefit Catholic

Charities, having meetings and picnics, welcoming new parishioners and volunteering in the

community such as the Hope Kitchen.

We ended the meeting with guest speaker, Lori Sliwa from Catholic Charities. She discussed

the programs under the Catholic Charities umbrella.

The SMDCCW has been planning the 2021 KDCCW convention and is excited to welcome

everyone to the Smoky Mountain Deanery in June.

Respectfully submitted,

Michelle Peckham

President, SMDCCW